Nursery Summary (4™ to 8th of May)

I have been doing individual assessments with the children in Literacy this week.

In Maths we have been learning that adding is increasing a set by a given
number, counting on one. We have done different worksheets throughout the
week.

Our focused activity continues with 'Under the Sea'. The children have coloured
a large seahorse. They have also coloured a fish, turtle, dolphin and sting ray
mask.

Next Week
We will be learning the 'v' sound in Literacy. In Maths we will be learning about that

numbers identify how many objects are in a set.



